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From: Robert Stassinos <78kingstreet@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, May 23, 2022 4:34 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Arroyo Paredon Appeal agenda item 7 on calendar 5/24/2022

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

I am a long time resident of Santa Barbara County writing to support the appeal on the Boards calendar on 5/24. Please
consider the negative impact to the environment when considering the project and grant the appeal.

Thank you,
Robert Stassinos

5239 Plaza Aleman
Santa Barbara, CA93111




